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Galloway , N.J. - Atlantic City celebrates Columbus Day Weekend with Boardwalk Opera as the 
company presents the beloved opera, “I Pagliacci,” at Dante Hall Theater, 14 N. Mississippi 
Ave. 

Boardwalk Opera, a new opera company dedicated to bringing quality opera and classical 
music to southern New Jersey, will present Ruggero Leoncavallo’s opera, “I Pagliacci,” on 
Saturday, Oct. 8 at 8 p.m. and Sunday,  Oct. 9 at 2 p.m. at Dante Hall.  

“I Pagliacci” is one of the most beloved and recognizable Italian operas in history. It tells the 
story of a Coork20a<f ofas Silvio, and Mark Nimar as Beppe. The story will be updated to a modern setting 
and will be performed as a performance within a performance, while music director Thomas 
Cunningham conducts.  

Tickets for “I Pagliacci” can be purchased at stockton.edu/dante

 and are $23; with discounted 
tickets for seniors 62 and older priced at $20; for children 12 and under, $13; Stockton students 
with ID (limit 2) = $10; Stockton staff/faculty with ID (limit 2) = $18. 

Visit for more information about the company and cast, visit B


